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March 19, 2025 

 
National Defense Authorization Act   

Compliance Statement 
 
 
GLENAIR, INC. certifies compliance with Section 889 of the John S. McCain 
National Defense Authorization Act (NDAA).  No Glenair products contain any 
“telecommunications equipment or services” banned by the NDAA, nor do they 
employ any component or technology of any system from the banned Chinese 
companies set forth in Section 889 of the NDAA.   
 
 

Signature:  ________________________ 
     By:  Stephen A. Bruce 

Title:  Vice President, General Counsel 
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